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Dear student,

Following the establishment of a national state of
alarm by the Spanish government to tackle the
COVID-19 (coronavirus) pandemic, we would like
to send you a message of calm, solidarity and
encouragement as we face this difficult situation
together. As you know, the situation is evolving
very rapidly as exceptional measures are put in
place around the world, including of course Spain,
to combat the spread of the virus.

Please, read the following comuniqué:

Our warm regards and very best wishes for the coming weeks,

Internationalization team.
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